
 

 

 

 

We are pleased to inform you that with effect from October 31, 2022, our 

company’s headquarters will be relocating to the following address, the main 

telephone and email addresses remain unchanged. 

 

We are moving to: 

Address: 505, Hanjin Bldg, 63, Namdaemun-ro, Jung-gu,  

Seoul, Republic of Korea (Zip Code : 04532) 

TEL: +82-2-753-1271  

 

We wish you and your company continued success and prosperity. We look 

forward to your support in the future. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

Young An Park 

President 
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